

Brocklehurst Substation: New Communication Tower

Dear Neighbour,

We're planning to build a new communication tower at Brocklehurst Substation located at Parkcrest Avenue and Singh Street in Kamloops.

Why do we need this new communication tower?

We're planning to build a new substation off Bunker Road near the City Works Yard. A new communication tower at Brocklehurst Substation will allow the new substation to communicate with the rest of our system. We'll also be building a communication tower at the new substation and one in Kenna Cartwright Park. The communication towers allow us to monitor and manage equipment, making sure everything is working safely and reliably in our system.

What will it look like?

We're still in the early planning stage for the design and location of a new communication tower at Brocklehurst Substation. We anticipate it will be about 20 metres tall, with two microwave dishes attached.

What is the consultation process?

For this communication tower we'll follow Industry Canada's Public Consultation Process. We'll start this process, and be in touch with you again, once we have the communication tower designed and know where it needs to be located at the existing substation.

If you want to know more...

You can join us at an information session for the new substation where we'll have some initial information about a communication tower at Brocklehurst Substation. Please see the attached notice if you'd like to drop by or contact us at stakeholderengagement@bchydro.com or 1 866 647 3334.



Example of a communication tower